From: clerk@twineham-pc.gov.uk

To: Rampion Offshore Wind Farm
Subject: EN010032 Application to make a Non-material Change to The Rampion OffshoreWind Farm Order 2014
Date: 09 November 2020 20:22:13

Good evening,

Many thanks for consulting Twineham Parish Council regarding EN010032 Application
to make a Non-material Change to The Rampion OffshoreWind Farm Order 2014 .

Twineham Parish Council confirms it has no objections to the proposals.

Kind regards
Dawn

Dawn Langston
Clerk to Twineham Parish Council

Emails are checked before sending but we take no responsibility for inadvertent transmission of
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This message confirms that it is from an authorised source.


mailto:clerk@twineham-pc.gov.uk
mailto:RampionOffshoreWindFarm@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

